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Visas and Study Abroad 

Based on the country you are traveling to and your country of citizenship, you may need a visa for your 
selected study abroad program. We encourage you to look into visa requirements as soon as possible, as 
this is an important step in the planning and pre-departure process. Check with your home country’s 
consulate as well as the host country’s embassy to learn more. 

All students are responsible for applying for, paying for, and obtaining any necessary visas for 
studying abroad. The Office of Global Education does not advice on immigration matters and is not 
responsible if you fail to obtain a visa for your host location(s). The level of support we provide includes 
meeting with you to review visa requirements and your application materials and providing a university 
letter of support, as needed.  Do not hesitate to contact us at study.abroad@ucdenver.edu if you have 
any questions. 

 


